
 
 
 
EMPLOYEE RELATIONS 
10-1-20 
 
Members present:  Darin Sprague, Jerald Ignash & Kenneth Rathje 
Also Present: Bryan Fisher, James Guster, Patricia Atwood, Rich Simpson & Deborah Hopkins 
 
Meeting called to order at 2:00 p.m. 
 
The committee met with the union employees and union representation to discuss the 
proposed 15% increase in 2021 rates for health insurance.  The committee felt that because the 
employees we have, we want to keep, the committee recommended to the Council that the 
City pay the full 15% increase for 2021. 
 
The committee will also offer the same to the Supervisors. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 2:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
Kenneth Rathje, Secretary                                                          Darin Sprague, Chairperson 


